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Newsletter Articles 

Student Sport Stars 
 
On the last day of Term 3 we had a group of students competing at Sydney West Athletics Carnival, 
representing both our school and Castle Hill Zone. We are proud of all of these students for their 
commitment and very best efforts. A big congratulations to Beau, Ethan and Zoe who placed either first 
or second in events and have now competed at NSW State Athletics Carnival. 
 
Beaumont Buzz – student podcast 
 
Ever wondered, 'What's the Buzz at Beaumont?' Click the link to fly around our hive and find out! Here 
you can access weekly podcast episodes that delve into the life's biggest questions, conspiracies, kids 
news and more. Enjoy your flight! https://docs.google.com/presentation/
d/1aE7NKKY504bkyE0ZKFvP7yoFrjgzfclBlkzqNYhd1zo/edit?usp=sharing 
 
Tell Them From Me – Survey closes Friday 4 November 
 
This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the 
Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The 
survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact on student 
wellbeing and engagement. 
 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This 
valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements. 
 
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The 
survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey 
will be conducted over early Term 4. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your 
responses are very much appreciated. More information about the survey is available at: 
education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm. To access the survey for our school go to: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/
bhps2022 

 
The survey is available in 23 languages. 
 
 

THURSDAY,   3 November 2022 Term 4 Week 4 2022 

Principal Report 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1aE7NKKY504bkyE0ZKFvP7yoFrjgzfclBlkzqNYhd1zo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1aE7NKKY504bkyE0ZKFvP7yoFrjgzfclBlkzqNYhd1zo/edit?usp=sharing
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/tell-them-from-me.html
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/bhps2022
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/bhps2022
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Principal Report 

Selective High School 2024 Applications 
 
The Selective high school placement process for placement in Year 7 in 2024 Applications entry to 
selective high schools in 2024 open on 18 October 2022. Applications will close on 16 November 2022. 
The due date is strictly observed. Requests for late applications will be approved only under very specific 
and well-documented circumstances. 
 
Find information about the application and placement process and apply online at https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunityclasses/year-7. 
 
All candidates are required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held on 
Thursday 4 May 2023. 
 
The online application dashboard enables parents to log in to make updates and add attachments even 
after an application is submitted. Parents also able to communicate directly with the Selective Education 
Unit through the system’s messages feature. 
 
Parents having difficulty completing or submitting an application, should contact the Selective Education 
Unit through their application dashboard or, if unable to do so, by email ssu@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Keep updated on the selective high school placement process at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunityclasses 

Term Events 

Please be advised that the last day of the school year for students is Friday 16 December. This has 
changed from Monday 19 December as this day has now been allocated as a School Development Day 
for teacher professional learning and planning for 2023. 

Term 4 is very busy so please keep an eye on the calendar and read communication carefully. 

Attendance Matters 

We want to do all we can to ensure your child achieves their potential and enjoys being in school. One 
way we can help make this happen is to be sure your child attends school each day unless they are sick, 
have symptoms or are absent for a justified reason. 

Protecting the wellbeing of our students through the reporting and monitoring of student absences is the 
responsibility of both parents/carers and schools. Notifying the school either before or on the day that 
your child is away helps us keep accurate student attendance records to support you and your child. 

We know that school is the best place to learn and regular attendance means students can stay on top of 
their schoolwork and get the most out of their learning. If you 
are having trouble getting your child to school every day or 
on time, please talk to our school staff so we can work 
together, because every day counts.  
 
Missing a day here or there may not seem like much but 
absences add up and can impact your child’s learning more 
than you think. When your child misses one day a week over 
a year, that’s 40 days of school, 8 weeks of lessons and 2.5 
years over their school life lost. As your child’s education 
has already been interrupted through periods of learning 
from home due to COVID-19 over the last 2 and a half 
years, now is the time to prioritise face-to-face learning and 
making the most of every school day.  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunityclasses/year-7
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunityclasses/year-7
mailto:ssu@det.nsw.edu.au
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/testing/symptoms
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Principal 
Ms Lyn Welsh 

Principal Report 

Our school strives for the expected attendance rate which is above 95% of students at school each day 
over the year. 
 
If your child is unwell they will need to stay home, get tested for COVID-19 if they are experiencing 
symptoms and only return to school when symptom free. 
 
Salvos Generosity Challenge Christmas 2022 
 
Beaumont Hills PS will participate in the Salvos Generosity Challenge this year. We will collect hamper 
items for those families in need to help give them a brighter Christmas. Below is a list of items we will 
collect on behalf of the Salvos. Please ensure the goods you donate have a long use by date. 
 
 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/testing/symptoms#toc-symptoms-of-covid-19
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Deputy Principal Report 

On Thursday 17 November all students will attend the hall to watch a live performance.  
This exciting live performance shows students how to regulate their emotions and connect with people 
in a positive way. It explores strategies for the safe use of technology, dealing with bullying and getting 
the right balance between screen time, sleep, exercise and face-to-face communication. 
“There is pandemonium on Planet Arkon when two robots, Lil and Zig, are zapped to earth and into the 
lives of two siblings, Bella and Archie. Bella is being bullied by the girls in her friendship group. With no 
sleep and too much screen time, Archie finds it hard to connect with other children. He 
is lonely and confused. 
Bella learns to be assertive, and to ‘report’, ‘log off’ and talk to her parents when her online 
interactions become negative and nasty. To restore the balance, Archie must control his 
impulses, listen and use empathy so Lil and Zig can return to Arkon”. 
Saving Lil & Archie is designed to complement your school’s existing wellbeing 
programs and facilitate further learning in the classroom. Brainstorm Productions is endorsed by the 
eSafety Commissioner as a Trusted eSafety Provider. 
There is no cost for this event. 
 
'A Goldilocks Mystery'  
 
The original production of 'A Goldilocks Mystery' is only 4 weeks away! (November 24) 
Mrs Stennett and Mrs White have been hard at work perfecting routines and our classroom teachers have 
been busy rehearsing with their classes to ensure yet another brilliant whole school production. It is 
certainly no easy feat! If your child is not able to attend please ensure you complete the attached note 
asap so alternate students can learn lines, placements and prepare costumes in time for the 
performance. 
 
Tickets are available on Flexischools for $15ea. BHPS students do not require a ticket and children under 
school age are free. We encourage you to invite extended family and friends to enjoy this wonderful event 
with you. Market stalls and food trucks will be available under the COLA, in the hall and on the basketball 
court for families to peruse between 4:30pm and 6:30pm whilst students prepare in holding classrooms 
with their teacher. The production commences at 6:30pm on an industrial entertainment performance 
truck on the school oval. 
 
Be sure to bring a picnic rug or folding chairs. Positive vibes for amazing DRY weather are greatly 
appreciated!!! 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
We look forward to sharing the culmination of our creative and performing arts learning with you all on 
November 24. Exciting times ahead! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Adams 
Deputy Principal 
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Thursday 3 November 2022 • Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Session #1 

Friday 4 November 2022 
• Life Education K - 6 
• Summer PSSA Round 4 

Monday 7 November 2022 
• Life Education  K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Tuesday 8 November 2022 
• Life Education  K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 
• Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Session #2 

Wednesday 9 November 2022 
• Life Education  K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Thursday 10 November 2022 
• Life Education  K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Friday 11 November 2022 
• Life Education K - 6 (ends Wednesday 16 November 2022) 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am (ends Wednesday 18 Nov 2022) 
• Summer PSSA Round 5 

Monday 14 November 2022 
• Life Education K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 
• Kellyville High School support transition  

Tuesday 15 November 2022 
• Life Education K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Wednesday 16 November 2022 
• Life Education K - 6 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Thursday 17 November 
• Brainstorm Production K - 6 Incursion 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 

Friday 18 November 2022 
• Swim Scheme 9.15am - 10.15am 
• Summer PSSA Round 6 

Monday 21 November 2022 
• Year 4 Planetarium incursion 
• Kellyville High School support transition 

Tuesday 22 November 2022 • Year 3 Planetarium incursion 

Thursday  24 November 2022 • BHPS end of year performance - A GOLDILOCKS MYSTERY  

Friday 25 November 2022 • Summer PSSA Round 7 

Monday 28 November 2022 • Oral Health Van  

Tuesday 29 November 2022 • Oral Health Van 

Diary Dates 
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BHPS Award Structure  

  4 BLUE Awards    =  1 GREEN Award 

  3 GREEN Awards    =  1 BRONZE Award 

  3 BRONZE Awards   =  1 SILVER Award 

  2 SILVER Awards    =  1 GOLD Award 

  1 SILVER + 1 GOLD Award =  1 PLATINUM Award 

 
* Please note if your child brings home an award that has been DATE or ENTERED stamped on the back this 

means they have already traded to receive their next award. 

Wednesday 30 November 2022 • Oral Health Van 

Thursday 31 November 2022 • Oral Health Van 

Friday 1 December 2022 
• Oral Health Van 
• Summer PSSA Round 8 

Tuesday 6 December 2022 
• Year 6 Farewell (Castle Hill RSL 5.30pm arrival for 6:00pm start 

concluding at 8:00pm) 

Thursday 8 December 2022 • Presentation Day 

Friday 9 December 2022 • Kindy Christmas Craft 

Monday 12 December 2022 • Stage 3 Motiv8 

Wednesday 14 December 2022 • Fun Fair 11.30am - 1.30pm 

Thursday 15 December 2022 • Year 6 Graduation Assembly 9.30am 

Friday 16 December 2022 
• Last Day of Term 4 for students  
         (Students return Tuesday 31 January 2023) 

Tuesday 31 January 2023 • Term 1 begins Years 1 -  6 

Diary Dates 
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Summer PSSA Draw 
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Scripture News 

SRE 2023 - Ethics 
 
This year at BHPS we have been lucky enough to offer Ethics to our current Year 4 students. 
Unfortunately for this group of year 4 students, Ethics will not continue in 2023 and they will be placed in 
Non-Scripture groups for 2023, unless the school is advised otherwise.  
 
In 2023 Ethics will be offered to Year 4 students (our current Year 3 students) only. Depending on 
numbers, this may be opened up to students in Year 3 in 2023. 
 
If you are interested in enrolling your child in Year 4 Ethics for 2023, the expression of interest form in the 
newsletter needs to be completed and returned or emailed to the office.  
 
If you are interested in training to become a volunteer to teach Ethics - please see the flyer in the 
newsletter or contact Dana Sampath dana.sampath@primaryethics.com.au or PrimaryEthics.com.au for 
more information. We can only offer Ethics at our school through the generosity of volunteers. 
 
Islamic SRE 
 
This year we farewelled Ms El-Gashini from teaching our Islamic Scripture classes. She is very much 
missed, and we are thankful for the time she gave volunteering to teach Islamic Special Religious 
Education to our K-6 students. 
 
We have been working with Islamic Special Religious Council (ISRE) to source another teacher for 2023 
but have been unable to do so.  
 
SRE only operates through the generosity of volunteers. If you are interested in finding out more 
information about becoming an Islamic SRE educator, please see the attached flyers or please 
email info@isre.org.au for more information.  
 
If we are unable to provide a teacher for this group, all students will be placed in a non-scripture group in 
2023 unless the school is notified otherwise. 
 

Natalie Fink 
Scripture Coordinator 

mailto:dana.sampath@primaryethics.com.au
PrimaryEthics.com.au
mailto:info@isre.org.au
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P & C NEWS 

Our annual general meeting (AGM) for the P&C will be held on Monday 14th November 7pm in the 
school Staff Room. All parents and carers are welcome to attend. It's a great opportunity to come along 
and see what the P&C does, ask any questions and receive updates about the school.  It is followed by 
our regular, monthly meeting. 
 
All P&C Committee Office Roles will be open for voting at the meeting.  These roles are:  
 
President 
Vice Presidents x 2 
Treasurer 
Secretary  
 
If you would like more information about these roles and what they entail, please email us 
at pandc.bhps@gmail.com 
 
Please remember that only Financial Members are able to stand for these roles or vote.   
 
To become a Financial Member is easy - just complete the online form and pay $2.  As mentioned above, 
this gives you voting rights, the ability to stand for Office Roles and you will receive minutes of our 
meetings via email.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnb-
ZsAz6KluAclZihgMt6cGWXPCs5oG529wGw1nAEtZIU0Q/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0    
 
Please like our NEW Facebook Page for regular updates and information:  https://www.facebook.com/
profile.php?id=100086709691210   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BHPS P&C Executive  

mailto:pandc.bhps@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnb-ZsAz6KluAclZihgMt6cGWXPCs5oG529wGw1nAEtZIU0Q/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnb-ZsAz6KluAclZihgMt6cGWXPCs5oG529wGw1nAEtZIU0Q/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://www.facebook.com/people/Beaumont-Hills-Public-School-PC-Association/100086709691210/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Beaumont-Hills-Public-School-PC-Association/100086709691210/
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Beaumont Bites - Canteen News 

Hope everyone is having a fantastic term so far!!! 
 
Trick or Treat  
 
This Halloween we had great fun at the canteen with all the special 
treats we made for students to enjoy.  
 
Ghost Cookies, Oreo Spiders, Scary Muffins, Mummy Cheese Garlic 
Bread, Ghost Face Taco, etc.  
 
Thank you to all families for the support.  
 
 
 
 
No Sharing of Money 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sharing is caring. But in the school grounds we strongly enforce that money is not to be shared. We will 
do our best to watch from our end. Please enforce this with your child.  
 
**To minimize the money sharing issue, we suggest parents only give your child/children $5 Note 

MAXIMUM. **  
 
We continue to practice good hygiene in the canteen and provide healthy snacks and meals. If there are 
any questions or feedback, feel free to let us know.  
 
We continue to practice good hygiene in the canteen and provide healthy snacks and meals. If there are 
any questions or feedback, feel free to let us know.  
 

Yukiko & Judy      
Beaumont Bites 
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